
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Friends of the Andover Public Library organization help promote and support the  

library by fundraising, developing activities, presenting special programs, help fund the  

Summer Reading Program, and encourage reading to our community’s children and 

adults. 
 

 

 

As a Friend, your contribution of time, talent and treasure will help us continue our 

mission.  There are many opportunities to show your creativity and ability.  If interested,  

please check your area of interest on the form.  And don’t forget the Friends’ regular  

monthly board meetings are the second Monday of each month at 1:00pm.  Any  

suggestions to make the Friends more involved in the library and the community are  

always welcome.  Stop by and say “Hi”. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of the Friends of the Library.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Return this form to the Friends Andover Public Library, 1511 E. Central Ave, Andover, KS  67002. 

                                       friendsandoverlibrary@gmail.com 

 
The Friends of the Andover Library is a 501(c)3 organization and your contribution is tax-deductible.  In accordance with IRS 

regulations, we confirm that no goods or services were provided in return for this contribution / donation. 
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